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Dear Sir or Madam,
Having read the report of the advisory mission, I strongly agree that the scheme as it stands
would have a damaging impact on a site of enormous heritage value. 
The High Court judgement states that proper consideration hasn't been given to alternative,
less damaging schemes. National Highways itself hasn't bothered to propose anything less
damaging, which shows institutional apathy about the potential damage to an
archaeological site of worldwide import. 
On this basis, I continue to object to the proposals as they stand, and very much hope that
the scheme will be abandoned, or at the very least, be subject to open scrutiny by
archaeological experts, and their advice taken on board. 
History will not judge apathy on this subject kindly, in my opinion.

Yours sincerely,
Althea Deane




